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Monday  8th May 2017                                           Term  2   Week  3              

What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Tuesday 9 May 

Wednesday 10 May 

 

Thursday 11 May 

Friday 12 May 

 

 

Monday 15 May 

Wednesday 17 May 

 

Friday 19 May 

 

Tuesday 23 May 

 

Friday 26 May 

 

 

 

NAPLAN Years 3 & 5 

NAPLAN Years 3 & 5 

Book Club orders due 

NAPLAN years 3 & 5 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Assembly: House Captains 

PSSA Round 5 

Year 4 to Camp at Morisset 

Zone Cross Country Carnival 

Year 4 return from Camp 

Assembly: 6G 

PSSA Round 6 

School Photos 

Digital Technology Competition 

Assembly: Banners 

PSSA Round 7 

 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



   

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Movie Night 

Friday evening saw Truscott Street families rugged up on top grass enjoying our open air movie and lots 

of popcorn. Our thanks to Kristy Anderson and Selina Dowling for their organisation of this fun family 

event. It certainly enhances the community feel that is so much a part of Truscott Street. 

 

Mothers’ Day Stall 

Our Mothers’ Day stall will be held on Friday 12th May. There is a wide variety of gift ideas made possible 

by our dedicated parents. Gifts can still be ordered through “Flexi Schools”. Students will have the  

opportunity to choose a gift to surprise someone special on Sunday.  

 

Stage 3 Camp 

Our Stage 3 students returned from Canberra on Thursday. They all appeared to have had an enjoyable 

educational experience and they represented Truscott Street very well indeed. Their behaviour and their 

knowledge of our system of government was commented on at a number of the venues. Well done 

Years 5 and 6, you are a credit to yourselves, your school and your parents. Our thanks to Ms Buckland, 

Miss Judge, Mr Gearin and Miss Sweetman for giving up their time to make this excursion possible. 

 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN testing will take place next week. These tests involve students in Years 3 and 5. All states and 

territories administer these tests in accordance with nationally agreed protocols. The timetable is as  

follows: 

Tuesday 9th May: Language Conventions and  Writing 

Wednesday 10th May: Reading 

Thursday 11th May: Numeracy 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Homes 

Sophie C. Year 6 

Liam P. Year 2 

Dan G. Year 2 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v Kent Road TSPS v Kent Road TSPS v Kent Road TSPS v Kent Road 

0-2 3-3 22-11 9-7 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Michael B Yoomin K Jack B Ben T 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v Ryde East TSPS v Ryde East TSPS v Ryde East TSPS v Ryde East 

16-21 15-12 4-20 0-10 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Ariana F Alana D Niamh K Hannah M 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 

Truscotts  

Yuval P. KT Lilah S. Year 4 

Anna T.D. Year 4 Lizzy McQ. Year 4 

Rosie O’N. Year 5 Jayden L. KW 

Andre K. KW Claudia DM. Year 5 

Chloe O’R. Year 6 Liam P. Year 2 

Soren B. Year 2 Adam T. Year 2 

Truscotts  

Kyle W. Year 2 Maddison C. Year 2 

Elena C. KW Nikita S. Year 2 

Isaac Y. KW Evan C. Year 1 

Isha K. Year 1 Blake S. KW 

Holly J. Year 1 Karni S. Year 1 

Agam A. Year 1 Joshua K. Year 1 



  
 

 

 

 

School News 

Last week our senior students undertook an educational tour of the national capital. Students were  

given the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational programs with a focus on Australia’s  

history, culture, heritage and democracy. They also visited the Australian Institute of Sport,  

The Australian War Memorial and had fun at The Science Centre ‘Questacon’. 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

The classes who have been respectful, responsible and safe in assembly 

and won Bluey are: 

  

     Week 1 – 2W    Week 2 – KW 

 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  
From The Office 

Please note Book Club orders close this Wednesday. 

Notes to be returned : 

32 Maths Olympiad - Stage 3  -  $5.00 

14 Music Therapy - Support Unit 

65 Zone Cross Country - $10.00 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

P&C News 

Thank you to everyone who attended the movie night on Friday. I hope you enjoyed it.  

Thanks to Kristy and Selina for organising it. 

For those paying P&C fees quarterly; a gentle reminder that fees are now due. 

Greg Monahan 

P&C President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OOSH News 

 

 



  
Community News 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler Pty 

Ltd.  If you have empty cartridges at home 

and would like to give to The Toner Recycler 

please bring them to school and place them 

in the box in the foyer. 


